
31/07/2020 

MRS Ewa Gross 
25 Bimbadeen Cres ST 
Frenchs Forest NSW 2086 
ewagross13@gmail.com 

RE: Mod2019/0654 - 1 / 5 Skyline Place FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

We are strongly opposed to the height of this Building - Skyline Place.
The building will affect the privacy of our properties backing on to Frenchs Forest Road.
The existing buildings there now are only 4 stories and we retain our privacy by the many trees 
that have been there for over 40 years.
Since the hospital - Bimbadeen Cresent is inundated with hospital staff cars everyday already. 
With this development 
it will only get worse with such a large complex being built on Frenchs Forest Road - as all the 
previous parking is now a clear Way.
Bimbadee Cresent needs to be one way traffic towards Ilford Road to avoid further 
inconvienience and danger and saftey to us as long term residents.
Thankyou.
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